

## Conway Obstetrics & Gynecology Clinic, P.A. Elevation Med Spa

March 1, 2024

Dear Patient,

It is with mixed emotions that I am announcing my retirement from active practice at Conway Obstetrics & Gynecology, effective March 31, 2024. It has been a great pleasure providing for your health care needs over the years.

As of April 1, 2024, one of my partners or our APRN's will be taking over my patients. I believe each of these providers to be very capable physicians and practitioners.

Of course, you may seek medical care from another doctor if you like. If you choose to do so, I recommend looking for a new physician as soon as possible. The Conway Regional Medical Center referral line can help you begin your search by giving you the names of doctors in the area who are accepting new patients. Their number is 501-329-3831.

Your medical records are confidential, and a copy can be transferred to another doctor or released to you or another person you designate only with your permission. If you plan to continue with this office, your records will be available to all of our providers. If you choose to see a different physician, please have your new physician send a copy of your authorization form to my office as soon as possible so we may send a copy of your records to your new doctor.

I have greatly valued our relationship and thank you for your loyalty over the years. Best wishes for your future health.

Sincerely,

Carole Jackson, MD

Phone: 501.327.6547 | 501.327.9497

Fax: 501.327.9715 | 501.327.3478